
30th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE Art Exhibition - Friday 8th July 2022

The SBPS Arts Council is excited to invite you to ‘The Elements Of Art ‘exhibition on Friday 8th July in the main (large)

school hall.

Please collect your children from their class teachers at normal pick up time and then head over to the hall from

3.15pm to view some spectacular artwork created by the children at South Borough. The exhibition closes at 4.30pm.

All children will be provided with the opportunity to go to the exhibition after lunch on this day with their class.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

Miss Webb and the Arts Council


